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Swimming at Queen Margaret’s  
School swimming pool 
 

We are so excited to welcome you to Queen Margaret’s School. You should find everything you need 

to know about the Queen Margaret’s swimming pool below – please read it carefully. If you still have 

questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

If you would also like to read about what, as your chosen swim school, Puddle Ducks is doing to keep 
you, your child and our team members safe, we have summarised all the steps we are taking in our 
FAQs – please click here. 

 
Finding Queen Margaret’s School 
 
Please use the postcode YO19 6EU to ensure you arrive at the correct gate, turning off Skipwith 
Road/Mill Hill instead of Escrick Main Street. Free parking is available at the front of the school, please 
don’t use the disabled bays closer to the pool unless you require one of these spaces. 
 
Please see image below:  
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Arrival time 
 
Please do not arrive any earlier than 10 minutes before your lesson starts. This should give you plenty 
of time to get to the pool and allow time for changing  
 

 
Getting to the pool 
 
As there are boarding pupils at the school we must adhere to the school’s safeguarding policy. When 
you arrive please make your way to the security building when a member of the security team will 
escort you on the short journey to the pool building. A Poolside Assistant will also be on hand to assist 
should you need it. 
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Spectators 
 

There is a small spectator area poolside, as the seating is limited, we ask that only 1 spectator attends 

per child. 

 

Entering the pool area 
 

Please shower before entering the pool area. Once ready, please wait poolside until the teacher 

indicates it is time for you to enter the pool.  

 

Exiting the pool area after your lesson 
 

After your lesson please use the changing rooms to dress. We advise that you bring easy, comfortable 

clothing for both you and your child – items like onesies might be easiest for children to get changed 

quickly and keep them warm.  

 

Please take all nappies and rubbish with you when you leave. 

 

Leaving the building 
 

When you are ready to leave the building, please wait for the Poolside Assistant or a member of the 

security team to escort you back to the security building, from there please make your way to the car 

park. 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation 

 


